
Device / Book Drop-Off & Student Item Pick-Up 

On Monday, June 28 and Tuesday, June 29, students are being scheduled by class to come to the 

school to drop off loaned devices (ipad, cord and charger block) or books, and pick up any 

personal items that have been left at the school. 

Below is the schedule by class: 

Monday, June 28 – 12:00noon – 3:00pm 

Ms. DiDiodato (Smith) 

Mrs. Matthews 

Mrs. Walkinshaw / Mrs. Murrell-Wright 

Mme Jenkins 

Mme DiTomasso 

Ms. Garcia (Nelson) 

Mrs. Johnson / Ms. Trimmins 

Ms. Nickafor / Ms. Rodney-Glen 

Mme MacCuish 

Mrs. Sargant / Mr. Daniels 

Mlle BrindAmour-McClure 

Mme Sliwinska 

Mme Kohler 

 

Tuesday, June 29 – 9:00am – 12:00 noon 

Mme Cantagalli 

Mme Rundle / Mlle Alavata 

Mme A. Blais 

Mlle C. Blais 

Mme Hall 

Mlle Baker 

Ms. Howarth / Ms. Millar 

Mme Belforte 

Mme Bulloch 



Students can be accompanied by one parent/guardian only.  Masks are mandatory for everyone, 

and physical distancing is required. 

Everyone is to enter through either the Stanley Street gate, the Homewood Ave. gate, the parking 

lot gate, or the kindergarten gate, and go directly to their classroom pod to pick up their items.  

Teachers will then direct any students with ipads / books to the gym doors for drop off. 

Should there be rain, we will have staff stationed at the gates directing accordingly. 

Teachers will be reaching out to their classes to confirm day/time for the above.  If you have not 

heard from your teacher by noon on Friday, please reach out to them. 

Should you have any questions, please reach out to your students’ teacher, or call the school 

office. 


